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Required Winter Attire for the Playground 

Boots: If there is snow on the ground, you must send your student to school wearing snow 

boots. If a student does not have snow boots, they will not be allowed to play on any snow (that 

includes the woodchip area which cannot be plowed) and will be required to stay on the 

blacktop or sidewalks, assuming they are snow-free.  

There are no tennis shoes allowed on snow. 

K-2nd Grade: Appropriate attire includes a winter coat, hat or hood, and mittens/gloves. Snow 

pants are required for this age group if they want to play where there is snow. If they do not 

have snow pants, they will be required to stay on the blacktop or sidewalk, assuming they are 

snow-free.  

3rd-5th Grade: Appropriate attire includes a winter coat, hat or hood, and mittens/gloves. This 

age group is not required to have snow pants to play in the snow. However, students in this age 

group do play in the snow and do get wet. An extra pair of pants and socks should be kept at 

school. 


